MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Thursday 4 January 2018 at 19:00

Present

Staff: -            

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager

Caroline Moyses - Admin
Dr Tom Weake - GP

PPG Members: -  

Laverne Caddy - Chair





Margaret Estlick – Vice Chair
Gwen Beckett

Lesley Clayton

Katie Sainsbury

Alan Doherty

Ruth Varker – Joint Secretary

Apologies: -


Liz Keasley – Joint Secretary

                                            
Paul Lindsay

1.  Laverne welcomed our new member Alan Doherty to the group 

2. Liz Keasley feels unable to continue as Joint Secretary. 

   Katie offered to take her place and to share the role with Ruth.

3. Matters arising from the previous meeting on 7.11.17
· Laverne and Liz outlined the visit to Frome to bring Alan up to date. 

· Café Chaos has secured some funding and hope to eventually start small with a Pop Up Café. 

· Meanwhile we can still run our own occasional cafés either for Charity or for practice equipment. The café we ran for Children In Need, where we served coffee and cake for a donation, proved to be very successful raising over £250 for the charity.  The Three Spires Practice PPG would be interested in combining with us on a future venture. Laverne will contact and liaise with them. 
We plan to do another “coffee and cake morning’ … this time for Sport Relief…on Monday March 19th 

4.  The email address for the Patient Participation Group is not being used. We will need 

     to advertise it a bit more. This could be, for example, in the Newsletter, .

5. The PPG group budget remains about constant having funded the new BP machine in

    the waiting room. We discussed the possibility of purchasing a weighing machine 

    for patient use in the future. This could be funded partly through our cafés.

6. Newsletter…we plan to have 4 editions a year. Next one coming soon!

7. Laverne noted that we need a new Vice Chair. He proposed Margaret Estlick and she

    was unanimously voted our new Vice Chair.
8. There has been a suggestion that we try to find out patient opinion regarding the web 

    page. There were two suggestions: 

· That we give out questionnaires at the cake and coffee mornings

· Put a Survey Monkey questionnaire on the web page
   At this stage we decided on the second option to start with, then we follow up with a

   paper questionnaire.

9. It was suggested that we put up a notice in the Threemilestone Surgery to see if

    anyone would like to join the PPG from there. We want to encourage representation

    from all areas that the practice serves

10. It has been noted that the dispensary at Sainsbury’s has been closing without notice

     (presumably due to staff shortages). This could have serious implications’ for some

     patient’s medication. The Practice will write to Sainsbury’s.

The Meeting closed at 20.05pm

